
 

 
 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Proposed Service Changes/Improvements effective August 12, 2018 
 
Trinity Metro invites public involvement and comment regarding proposed Fall service 
changes/improvements to Route 1 – Hemphill, Route 20 – Handley, Route 28 – Mansfield Hwy and 
The Spur.  Also proposed new transit service to Tarrant County College Northeast Campus in North 
Richland Hills and Southeast Campus in Arlington.   
 

Public Meetings 
 
Tuesday, April 24, 2018 6-7 pm 
Dunbar High School Auditorium 
5700 Ramey Avenue 
Fort Worth, Texas 76112 
 
 
Wednesday, April 25, 2018 6-7 pm 
Tarrant County College South Campus 
SSTU, Room 2201 
5301 Campus Drive 
Fort Worth, Texas 76119 
 

Monday, April 30, 2018 6-7 pm 
Tarrant County College Southeast Campus 
North Ballroom 
2100 Southeast Pkwy 
Arlington, Texas 76018 
 
Tuesday, May 1, 2018 6-7 pm 
Tarrant County College Northeast Campus 
NBSS, Room 1103-C 
828 West Harwood Road 
Hurst, Texas 76054 

Public Hearing 
 

Thursday, May 3, 2018 6-7 pm 
Trinity Metro 

Intermodal Transportation Center 
2nd Floor Community Room 

1001 Jones Street 
Fort Worth, Texas 76102 

 
 
Visit www.FWTA.org for information on the proposed changes.  Attending a public meeting or the 
public hearing is not required for offering input.  You may also submit comments in one of three ways 
by 5 p.m., Friday, May 4th. 
 

• Send email to fwtaweb@fwta.org. 
• Write to Trinity Metro, 801 Cherry street, Suite 850, Forth Worth, Texas  76102 to the attention 

of Planning & Development Dept. 
• Call Trinity Metro’s Comment Line, 817-215-8793 
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